

where people matter

City of Loganville

Public Utilities Brandon Phillips Director P.O. Box 39 Loganville, GA 30052

Tel: 770-466-3240

Staff Report Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council

Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: May 12, 2022

Subject: Water Tank Maintenance Annual Fees

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends the City Council approve the authorization for payment to Utility Services (Suez) for the maintenance on Pecan Street water tank. This payment allows for the Utility Department to have inspections and repairs performed each year. Total invoice cost is \$14,770.99.

BACKGROUND:

The city uses Utility Services (Suez) to conduct our required annual maintenance for our water tank to stay in compliance with our drinking water permit. By using the Utility Services it allows us to have the required monitoring performed at a cost savings.

DISCUSSION:

Approval of payment to Utility Services for water tank maintenance.